
From: Coler, Larry
To: Yokley, Bill
Subject: FW: Whiting Wildhorse 02-0224 123-34888
Date: Thursday, January 19, 2012 11:19:51 AM

Bill
I understand you have the ability to take this email and change to a PDF.
 
Larry W. Coler
Permit Technician
 
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
(303) 894-2100  ext 5142
Fax (303) 894-2109
larry.coler@state.co.us
 
From: Scott Webb [mailto:ScottW@whiting.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 11:04 AM
To: Coler, Larry
Subject: FW: Whiting Wildhorse 02-0224 123-34888
 
Larry,
 
See Ben’s note below concerning avoidance procedures for the well off-setting the proposed Wild
horse 02-0224H.
 
From: Benjamin Betts 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 10:53 AM
To: Scott Webb
Subject: RE: Whiting Wildhorse 02-0224 123-34888
 
SCOTT,
 
THANKS.  WHEN WE DID THE PRELIMINARY DRILL PLAN WE MISSED IT BUT WHEN WE GET READY TO ACTUALLY
DRILL THE WELL WE WILL RUN COLLISION AVOIDANCE ON IT AND TAKE THE NECESSARY ACTIONS TO AVOID A
COLLISION.
 
THANKS AGAIN,
BENJAMIN C. BETTS
DRILLING ENGINEER 
WHITING PETROLEUM CORPORATION 
1700 BROADWAY, SUITE 2300 
DENVER, CO 80290 
CELL: 303.319.8074 
DIRECT: 303.390.4946 
FAX: 303.390.4960 
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EMAIL: BENJAMIN.BETTS@WHITING.COM

From: Scott Webb 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 10:48 AM
To: Benjamin Betts
Subject: FW: Whiting Wildhorse 02-0224 123-34888
 
Ben just a heads up, see Coler’s note below concerning an off-set well close to the proposed
Wildhorse 02-0224H.
 
From: Coler, Larry [mailto:Larry.Coler@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 8:32 AM
To: Michael Brown; Scott Webb
Cc: Sutphin, Dirk; Burn, Diana; Stanczyk, Jane
Subject: Whiting Wildhorse 02-0224 123-34888
 
Mike
This well was approved in late December of last year.  However, upon review today it was noted
that this horizontal well drilling from the NENW  to the SESW of the section passes within 14 feet
of a mapped J Sand test that was plugged in 1957.  Its exact whereabouts is probably not known
and the possibility that a well collision could occur.  We are alerting you to this fact if you have not
already identified the well and its potential for an accident.  Please respond to this email to
acknowledge that you are aware and that you will take the necessary actions to avoid collision.
 
Larry W. Coler
Permit Technician
 
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
(303) 894-2100  ext 5142
Fax (303) 894-2109
larry.coler@state.co.us
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